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The “Wee Blether” 

 

This week the Skills Academy pupils piloted “The 
Wee Blether”. Thank you to staff and members of 
the public to joined us for this opportunity to 
catch up over a coffee, tea and cake. We hope to 
run more of these into the new session! 

 

Upcoming Dates  

Friday 17th May—Issue S1 Reports 

Thursday 23rd May—S3 Sports Day 

Friday 24th May and Monday 27th May—School Holiday  

Tuesday 28th May—S1 Sports Day 

Wednesday 29th May—S2 Sports Day 

Wednesday 29th May—S3 Awards Ceremony (5pm) 

Thursday 30th May and Friday 1st June—Primary 7 Activity Days 

Thursday 6th and Friday 7th June—Primary 7 Induction Days.  

HMIe Publication 

 

On Tuesday 14th May Education Scotland published it’s finding of the inspection of Trinity HS. We 
are delighted to share that the school was rated as “good” in Learning, Teaching and Assessment 
and Attainment & Achievement and “very good” in Leadership of Change and Ensuring Wellbeing, 
Equity and Inclusion. The inspection team commented that: 

 

“Staff and young people across the school demonstrate caring, respectful and supportive                            
relationships that exemplify Gospel values. Most young people feel they are treated with respect 
by staff and peers. As a result, almost all young people participate positively in their learning 
across the school. They are also very well behaved. “ 

 

The full inspection report and findings can be accessed on our website below: 

 

 

https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/re/trinityhighschool/ 

Survey 

Please take some time to 
complete the survey                       
regarding our Magic Breakfast 
Club 

 

https://
online1.snapsurveys.com/
PostPilotParentSurvey 

https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/re/trinityhighschool/
https://online1.snapsurveys.com/PostPilotParentSurvey
https://online1.snapsurveys.com/PostPilotParentSurvey
https://online1.snapsurveys.com/PostPilotParentSurvey
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Marian Month of May 

 

During the month of May we are praying the Rosary as a school community. Pupils have the                  
opportunity through RE Lessons to visit the Oratory to pray with their peers and the Mysterious 
Tuesday pupils have offered a prayer service for pupils and staff.  

 

Mysterious Tuesday pupils have also visited cluster primary schools to lead the Rosary and meet 
with pupils to prepare them for Trinity HS.  

UK Junior Maths Challenge  

Well done to all Trinity pupils who took part in the 
UK Junior Maths Challenge. In total pupils 
achieved 4 Gold Awards, 5 Silver Awards and 22 
Bronze Awards. Two pupils have qualified for the 
Kangaroo follow up!  

Duke of Edinburgh Award 

Well done to all Trinity pupils who are undertaking 
their Bronze Duke of Edinburgh Award                          
expeditions. They are working hard on all of the 
different elements to complete the Award! 






